
From: Sara Van Siclen
To: Robb Etnyre; Comments
Cc: cc: Justin Broglio; Nick Haven; Devin Middlebrook; Adam Wilson; Tony Karwowski; Brad Johnson; Dan Wilkins
Subject: Request to Share Joint Letter for Budget Workshop
Date: Wednesday, October 9, 2024 1:02:58 PM
Attachments: Letter Tahoe Truckee Airport District Board with Partner Signatures.pdf

Hi Robb,

I’ve attached a letter addressed to your board for tomorrow’s budget workshop. Could you
please share it on behalf of the TNT/TMA, NTPUD, NTCA, and TRPA?

We greatly appreciate your assistance with this.

Thank you,
Sara Van Siclen

-- 
Sara Van Siclen
Executive Director
Truckee North Tahoe TMA
10183 Truckee Airport Rd
Truckee, CA 96161
Ph: 530-582-4931
Cell: 707-953-5697
email: sara@tnttma.com 
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Truckee Tahoe Airport District Board 
10356 Truckee Airport Rd 
 Truckee, CA 96161 


10/8/24 


Dear Mr. Chair and Members of the Board: 


As you continue the important work of planning and budgeting for the upcoming fiscal year, we want to 
highlight the crucial role ground transportation plays within the Airport District and encourage you to 
consider additional funding for district-wide transportation initiatives as part of your community benefits 
program. 


As an airport, you are an integral part of the regional transit system that serves the entire district that you 
represent. Local taxpayers from across your service area support the Airport District, and by investing in 
transportation services, you would be ensuring that both airport patrons and residents can travel to and 
from the airport freely and conveniently via alternative transportation options. Robust plans already exist 
that would better link the region with transit, trails, and other transportation programs and projects, 
however these plans need funding to be realized. 


We are happy to note the substantial enhancements to transportation services that the District has helped 
to fund over recent years. In particular, your funding to allow TART services to eliminate passenger fares 
(and substantially increase ridership) as well as support for the North Lake Tahoe Express RTIA airport 
shuttle service have been greatly appreciated by the community. We hope that this collaboration can 
continue in the future. 


Moreover, supporting alternative transportation can also help offset the greenhouse gas emissions 
generated by aviation. By investing in regional transportation initiatives across the district the board is in a 
prime position to make a meaningful impact by supporting projects that contribute to reducing our carbon 
footprint and investing in our workforce and low-income community’s transportation needs. 


The October 10th Budget Workshop offers a key opportunity to collaborate with local partners to prioritize 
transportation solutions. We encourage you to engage the community, work with local stakeholders, and 
explore how partnerships with organizations like the Truckee North Tahoe Transportation Management 
Association (TNT/TMA) can maximize the benefits of these transportation investments. 


Thank you for your consideration. We look forward to working together to create a more connected, 
sustainable region for all. 


Respectfully Submitted, 


Sara Van Siclen        Julie W. Regan       Tony Karwowski       Bradley A. Johnson, P.E. 
Executive Director        Executive Director       President/CEO       General Manager 
TNT/TMA        Tahoe Regional        North Tahoe       North Tahoe 


      Planning Agency       Community Alliance       Public Utility District 
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From: Robb Etnyre
To: Sara Van Siclen; Comments
Cc: cc: Justin Broglio; Nick Haven; Devin Middlebrook; Adam Wilson; Tony Karwowski; Brad Johnson; Dan Wilkins
Subject: Re: Request to Share Joint Letter for Budget Workshop
Date: Wednesday, October 9, 2024 2:15:29 PM
Attachments: Outlook-53a33lu5.png

Hi Sara,
Thank you for this letter and feedback to our board for their consideration in our budget process, I'll
certainly pass this along.  

As additional background and information, the Airport District has adopted a new Strategic Plan this
past year prioritizing four core focus areas.  The largest area for community impact has been our
work with the many fire districts to reduce the fuel loads to help reduce the risk of catastrophic
wildfire impact to our community.  While the Airport District has limited fiscal resources beyond
those required to support our core aviation mission, we have prioritized investment in areas that
have the most benefit to the entire Airport District.  This year the Airport District has prioritized
working across the District boundaries with $2Million in funding for projects as detailed in the below
graphic.   

Cheers,
Robb

 
Robb Etnyre

General Manager
Truckee Tahoe Airport District
10356 Truckee Tahoe Airport Rd.
Office:  (530) 587-4119 Ext. 105

Cell:  (530) 608-8909
 
 
 

 

From: Sara Van Siclen <sara@tnttma.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2024 12:59 PM
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To: Robb Etnyre <robb.etnyre@truckeetahoeairport.com>; Comments
<comments@truckeetahoeairport.com>
Cc: cc: Justin Broglio <jbroglio@ntpud.org>; Nick Haven <nhaven@trpa.org>; Devin Middlebrook
<dmiddlebrook@trpa.gov>; Adam Wilson <adam@northtahoecommunityalliance.com>; Tony
Karwowski <tony@northtahoecommunityalliance.com>; Brad Johnson <bjohnson@ntpud.org>; Dan
Wilkins <dwilkins@townoftruckee.com>
Subject: Request to Share Joint Letter for Budget Workshop
 
Hi Robb,
I’ve attached a letter addressed to your board for tomorrow’s budget workshop. Could you
please share it on behalf of the TNT/TMA, NTPUD, NTCA, and TRPA?
We greatly appreciate your assistance with this.
Thank you,
Sara Van Siclen

-- 
Sara Van Siclen
Executive Director
Truckee North Tahoe TMA
10183 Truckee Airport Rd
Truckee, CA 96161
Ph: 530-582-4931
Cell: 707-953-5697
email: sara@tnttma.com 
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From: Danielle Hughes
To: Comments
Subject: Public comment on October 10th Budget Workshop
Date: Thursday, October 10, 2024 8:23:47 AM
Attachments: TTAD Oct 10 24 Budget Workshop Strong North Tahoe Public Comment.pdf

Good morning Lauren,

Please see the attached comment letter for the board. 

Have a wonderful day!

Danielle Hughes
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October 10, 2024 


Dear Members of the Truckee Tahoe Airport District Board, 


I’m writing on behalf of Strong North Tahoe, a community group that cares about making our region 
better for everyone. We appreciate your work engaging the community through the Community Benefit 
Program (CBP) and your efforts to address environmental concerns, like using Sustainable Aviation Fuel 
(SAF). 
 
However, we see some other ways the airport can support our community’s needs, especially for those 
who may not benefit equally right now. Here are some suggestions we’d like you to consider: 
 


1. Update the Economic Report: Please include a clear look at how the airport affects the local 
economy and different community groups. It should show the benefits and costs, such as job 
creation, economic opportunities, and greenhouse gas reductions. 


2. Create a 5-Year Community Benefit Plan: Develop a 5-year plan that focuses on community 
needs. This could include projects like reducing noise, supporting affordable housing, improving 
transportation, reducing wildfire risks, and providing educational programs. 


3. Develop a Long-Term Capital Plan: Make a detailed 20-year plan for airport facilities 
maintenance and operations capital investments. This plan should clearly outline what’s 
needed to keep the airport running well and complement the community benefit plan and 
economic report. 


4. Use Property Taxes Fairly: Property taxes from low-income families should not be used to fund 
private plane emissions. Furthermore, CMP benefits should be equitably distributed across the 
region. Currently, taxes are used to subsidize SAF for private planes. Instead, we suggest using 
these funds to offset emissions or for community projects that benefit everyone. 


5. Support Renewable Energy: Introduce a fee based on the emissions produced by each flight. 
Use the money to fund renewable energy projects at the airport, so the ones creating emissions 
are also paying to reduce them. 


6. Engage the Community More: Hold regular public meetings, especially in areas with more low-
income residents. This will ensure you are representing everyone’s voice to create a community 
airport vision. 


Thank you for considering these suggestions. We look forward to working together to build a better 
future for all. 


Sincerely, 
Danielle Hughes 


530-721-1070 
Strong North Tahoe 
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